Pouch Cove Heritage Society Inc.
P.O. Box 119, Pouch Cove, NL AOA 310

February 7, 2023

Tom Mengel
Pouch Cove, NL
tmi@thomasmengel.com

Dear Tom:

Re: Seniors at Home in Pouch Cove/Killick Coast North

Further to the Pouch Cove Heritage Society meeting recently held on Wednesday, November 8, 2023, and
your PowerPoint presentation at the meecting regarding the Project, this is to confirm a motion was made
by the Board Directors to communicate the endorsement of this Project.

Pouch Cove Heritage Society has been active in the community since 2009 and is committed to
preserving local heritage by identifying, gathering, and recording important folklore, heritage crafts,
music, recitations, and history of the area. Our area seniors are the keepers of this information and having
them live within our communities means that they are able to share this valuable knowledge, especially
with our youth. The proposed Aging in Place cooperative will result in enrichment for our seniors, and
and for our local area communities. As such, Pouch Cove Heritage Society supports the development of
the proposed “Aging in Place” Seniors Cooperative and looks forward to following this exciting project.

For the Pouch Cove Heritage Society,
Sincerely yours,
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Susanne Whiteway, Chair
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